
Cloverdale Traditional School  
Bi-Weekly News 

 

 

2 WEEK LOOK AHEAD: 

 

June 21 – National First People’s Day 

June 26 – Beach Day – Letter Sent Home from Teachers Last Week 

June 27 – Yearbooks Sent Home for Those Who Ordered  

June 28 – Sports/Fun Afternoon 

June 29 – Last Day of School (Regular Hours 8:45 a.m. – 2:37 p.m.) 

June 29 – Year End Assembly and Grade 5 Recognition (9:00 a.m. – Everyone Welcome) 

June 29 – Report Cards Sent Home 

 

 

For a further look ahead, please browse the calendar section of our website here:  

https://cloverdale.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/calendar/  

 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES: 

 

Principal’s Message 

The middle of June has brought with it many activities as well as fabulous weather. Students are 

continuing to be engaged in their learning, while enjoying much outside time. Please remember 

appropriate clothing and sun protection. 

Our Skipathon was a fabulous success. Students and staff alike, had fun with a variety of ropes 

and skipping techniques. We were able to raise $1928.85, that will be used to further our outdoor 

education and PE equipment purchases! 

We are fully immersed in Pride Season with another Rainbow Week. In SD61 we believe diversity 

is our strength—we celebrate each individual’s uniqueness and proudly support our 2SLGBTQIA+ 

communities! 

Our school will celebrate National First People’s Day on June 21, with activities that will include 

outdoor drumming, and bannock, generously prepared by one of our fabulous families. 

Cloverdale’s final assembly on June 29, will give us a chance to say goodbye to leaving staff, 

and to recognize our grade 5 students, who will be moving to new schools. If you are choosing to 

attend, please be mindful that there is very limited parking. Parking in the Thrifty’s lot is not 

permitted.  

As we attempt to keep children safe, we would like to remind everyone that the drop off/pick up 

lane should never have unattended cars, children should be escorted through the parking lot by 

their adult, cars should not be left unattended in the staff parking area. Not only does this last 

create an unsafe situation, it is a nuisance to those who are attempting to leave. Please consider 

parking a few minutes away and walking to the school grounds, as our lot is generally very full at 

pick up and drop off times. 

 

 

CTS PAC UPDATES: 

 

Thank you! 

Thank you to our long standing PAC member and Treasurer Erin McAskile who has been involved 

for many years and helped tremendously with fundraising.  We will miss you Erin. 
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